
 

 

 
 
 
 
October 31, 2014 10:00am 

 

Diann Nielson 

G.D. Nielson Construction, Inc 

147 Camino Oruga 

Napa, CA  94558 

 

RE: Notice of Intent to Award Contract :  Camp Berryessa Improvement Project 

 

Ms. Nielson: 

 

This is to formally notify you and any other interested parties that, as of the date and time 

noted above, I have determined you to be the low bidder for the Camp Berryessa Improvement 

Project and that the District intends to award the contract to your firm for $1,736,820.00. This 

determination is contingent on formal award of the contract by our Board of Directors, 

scheduled for their regular meeting of November 10, 2014.   

 

Thank you for your interest in this project.  I look forward to working with you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John Woodbury 

General Manager 

Napa County Regional Park and Open Space District 
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